
Kentucky Longriflemen 
Fall Rendezvous Board Meeting 

 

 

The fall board meeting was held on October 23 2010 at the Estes Estate on the Stoner.  The 

meeting was called to order by President Dan Braun.  Board members present were: 

Dan Braun, Steve Brandner,  Jeff Barker, Curt Combs, Carl King, Wayne Jenkins, Kevin Still, 

Charlie Wallingford, and A.B. Conley. 

 

Suggestion made to make 50
th

 anniversary shoot as original as possible using true KY full stock 

flintlock rifles with fixed sights, shoot from pouch, limited number of spotting scopes etc. - To 

be brought up again at the next spring rendezvous meeting. 

 

Discussed going to a 5 (Five) man team – No action taken 

 

Discussed having a special certificate made up for the 50
th

 anniversary shoot – No action taken at 

this time 

 

Discussed making sure all officers and office nominees are eligible for their appropriate 

positions – No actions taken 

 

Board meeting adjourned in order to open general membership meeting 

 


